
 

St John’s, March 21, 2016 

Dear student(s), parent(s) and/or guardian(s), 

This letter is to remind you of the following: 

“The school uniform is a symbol of the school and as such it should be worn with 

pride and kept clean and tidy”.  This is stated in the school’s guide issued at the 

beginning of the Academic Year 2015-2016. During this week’s assembly students 

were once again reminded about the correct uniform that should be worn by all 

students while they are on the premises and while they are travelling to and from 

school on any school day. 

- Trousers should be dark blue or navy; 

- Tight pants are not allowed, neither are jeans nor baggy/hanging pants; 

- Undergarments should be white, blue or black and without print; 

- No visible piercings are allowed, except ear rings for girls 

- For physical education students are required to wear shorts, a white T-Shirt 

with the SCS logo and sport shoes.  

As of Monday April 5th, students who do not wear the correct uniform will not be 

allowed to enter the school premises. They will be sent home to change and will 

have to stay for detention that same day to make up for lost time. 

Would you be so kind to use the upcoming holiday to make sure your son/daughter 

has the right attire, and if not, please take the necessary measures to ensure that 

your child wears the correct uniform. 

On behalf of the SCS Management, 

 

Anton Hermans, Principal 


